Midview Local School District

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES

Dr. Bruce Willingham, Superintendent bwillingham@midviewk12.org

Michael Resar, Treasurer mresar@midviewk12.org



13050 Durkee Road ♦ Grafton, Ohio 44044

Phone 440.748.5353 ♦ Fax 440.748.5395 www.midviewk12.org

August 13, 2021

Dear Midview Staff and Families.

It's almost time to return to campus so enjoy the last parts of summer before we kick off our return for the 21-22 school year. If you've been on campus you know that fall sports are in full gear, our band is tuning up, our maintenance/custodial staff are finalizing building cleanings and improvements, and administrators and secretaries have returned.

As you know from my many updates last year, we worked very hard on open and transparent communication. We are still very focused on making sure staff and parents have all the information they need to stay up to date and connected with district procedures and events. *There is an entire section below that outlines all the ways to get information.*

After a couple more meetings with the health department, our reopening plan from June has been updated. *Please review the link below to access the reopening plan* and as always, feel free to reach out with any questions (<u>bwillingham@midviewk12.org</u> or 440-748-5307).

21-22 Updated Reopening Plan

Educational Choice Survey:

It's time for families to finalize plans for the school year. Below is a link to indicate a preference for online learning. Please pay special attention to the survey and remember that *you do not need to complete it if you are planning to return to in-person instruction this year*. This survey needs to be completed by *Wednesday, August 18th at 5:00 pm*.

Survey for Families Interested in Online Learning

Welcome Back Celebration:

Please join us for a welcome back celebration on *Thursday, August 19th from 5:00 - 7:00 pm*. Elementary class lists will be available, community support groups will have booths, the Compass Committee is providing free ice cream and we will have a DJ and food trucks!! Come join the fun!!

August 19th Welcome Back Celebration Flyer

Midview Local School District

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES

Dr. Bruce Willingham, Superintendent bwillingham@midviewk12.org

Michael Resar, Treasurer mresar@midviewk12.org



13050 Durkee Road ♦ Grafton, Ohio 44044

Phone 440.748.5353 ♦ Fax 440.748.5395

www.midviewk12.org

Communication:

Communication is very important for our district and we have worked really hard to make sure that we continue to improve. We have recently updated our website and created a new district app. We will continue with email and call updates, but these are great ways to get all news Midview.

We are super excited to announce we finally have our district Facebook back!!! Please follow us!

In addition, please click on the links below to find ways to follow our district on **Twitter**, **Facebook**, **district website**, **and district app**.

You will need to download the new District app so that you can enable push notifications.

Midview Facebook

Midview Communication Options

Belden United Methodist Church:

David Walker, the pastor at Belden United Methodist Church in Grafton, will be handing out free school supplies on *Saturday, August 21 from 10:00 am - 12:00 pm at the church* (36130 State Route 303, paper, notebooks, crayons, scissors, etc.). He wants you to know that everyone is welcome.

We thank them for their support for our students and families!!

Update Covid-19 District Dashboard:

We have had no cases at this time, but I have updated the dashboard.

Midview District Covid-19 Dashboard

Please reach out with any questions, we'll see you in a few weeks!!

#WeAreMidview

Take care,

Bruce

Dr. Willingham Superintendent